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Dear Thomas 

 

We have no hesitation in recommending your products.  

 

The University of Cape Town / Groote Schuur Hospital Colposcopy unit performs about 80 to 90 
colposcopic examinations per week. We have been using Leisegang coplposcopic machines for the past 15 
or so years. The Video colposcope purchased in 1999 has been an excellent purchase and is an excellent 
teaching device, both for our undergraduate and post graduate medical students and Gynecology 
Fellowship trainees. It works well during Colposcopic Workshops that the department runs.  

 

We thank you for such reliable machines and Congratulations on your long service anniversary. 

Prof L. Denny and Dr N. Mbatani 

 
 

(On behalf of both) 
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